
McKenna, Neil

From: O'Halloran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 5:32 PM
To: Arsenault, Elizabeth (HC/SC)
Subject: Re: Toronosjet ( Tronos ) PEI

Thank you! Please keep me posted and hopefully they come back with more info tomorrow! Thanks again!

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 1, 2020, at 6:09 PM, Arsenault, Elizabeth (HC/SC) <elizabeth.arsenault@canada.ca>
wrote:

The latest:

"The Department has confirmed that Information the Department had requested from the
manufacturer on Aug 25 with regards to the Nasopharyngeal Swab was received by the Department on
Sept 1, the application is under review.

We've followed up with regards to the update for the thermometer component application, and will
advise asap if there are any expected delays."

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 1, 2020, at 2:47 PM, O'Halloran, Katherine <Katherine.O'Halloran@pmo-
cpm.gc.ca> wrote:

Ok thanks very much!

Sent from my iPhone

, On Sep 1, 2020, at 2:40 PM, Arsenault, Elizabeth (HC/SC)
<elizabeth.arsenault@canada.ca> wrote:

Hey Katherine, nothing yet. I'll check with them again on an ETA
for an answer.

Sent from my iPhone

1



On Sep 1, 2020, at 2:33 PM, O'Halloran, Katherine
<Katherine.O'Halloran@pmo-cpm.gc.ca> wrote:

Hey Elizabeth- any update back from the dept on
the health Canada approval of the swabs they are
creating ? We would need to know ASAP if there
are any issues.

Thanks again!

Katherine

Sent from my iPhone
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